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Helo, Namaste och Thashi Delek  

In this newsletter you can read a thank you to all from one of our students, some 
reflections on the year 2018 and find a link to Pär´s TEDx-Talk about his book whose 
title in English can be translated to "Solved on the spot. Men travelling together ".  

Some reflections over the year 2018 from KMCH´s point of view 
In year 2018 we have completed the second floor on the house we built in 2014. We 
have decorated it with beds, smokeless stoves and other things so we can wellcome 20 
new children this spring. Then there will live 67 children at the school home. The 
problem with the has been solved and we have continued to plant fruit trees within our 
replanting project TPP (Tree Planting Project). 

 

 

Cleansing vegetables and playing outside our 
Houses. Work, studies and playing in a good mix we believe. 

During 2017 we invested with the help of New Hope in educating a few from KMCH and 
some villagers in planting and caring for fruit trees. We also bought planting equipment 

https://bifeada.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/tr/cl/UcjXcZkck10qi0C2H8Bu0DcJM7MGLt4Rw3ujycLYtmFLLXS5Qj-jH4ulvFsXhvAfjn9pZoVaZdm5YKHJcToNHnPthvGgLtmhpINhrMV0EFabFM5CQ7pBcZQXxVuDel-guY24tiIiXKfBQ3G0T3rIo2sTucRFcfhnw3SjLrFXZUOsq6YCnC3R2fARO6PxpqBq3ljflZyeflYY2wO3YEJWBeu29AQHWvpwv69GH_P4jYMeNJ2URMJbfhHOpZyI-GBr1jAtDlY45q0OzIKeO9K81fSIHX1KMn1bddqNFjPo-KcPYsXu7g5ckrU4uH_5CwpJ0zTs55BIrNGiwaqzdpJPBDKzB5arBPtG9lj4a3efzUZ6IEg0XYnvnG44dMtLJ1DnbKKjQP7inwZA4WdcFv_0fw


and cuttings for planting. During 2018, we sent a teacher at the school home on a course 
in starting and attending a nursery. We still have the hope that the acquired knowledge 
will gradually spread to nearby villages and that this project can be the start of an 
important process for the area, which may involve the creation of orchards in several 
villages and in the long run also reforestation. 

Three of our kids, two boys and a girl, passed this year class 10. They will write their final 
exams, the so-called SLC (School Leaving Certificate) in April this year. Up to now eight 
children from KMCH who have done that SLC have been entitled to further studies. 
Thanks to support from The Society for Street Children in Nepal and the Family Olofsson 
Foundation all have been given the opportunity to continue their studies. Two of our 
students are studying in the Simikot, the capital of Humla and five in Kathmandu. One 
has completed his studies to be a teacher. 

As has been mentioned in previous newsletters, we are gradually trying to make the 
living easier for the children. The plan for this year is to build a shower room and two 
new toilets. 

KMCH SG has for several years received support of vital importance for the operations 
from The Olofsson Family Foundation. The New Hope Foundation has also supported us 
for several years. The firm of lawyers Fardnicklasson has supported us almost from the 
start. Extra income has come from the selling of the book "Solved on the spot. Men 
travel Together " by Pär Nord. However, the large number of donors is found among all 
individuals who have chosen to support us.    

KMCH Support Group has been and still is the main sponsor of KMCH Nepal. Significant 
contribution to KMCH Nepal is coming from a group in Switzerland, Humla - Schweiz. 
Since some years The Adara Group also has supported KMCH Nepal. Adara Group is an 
Australian NGO that is one of the most important contributors to education and health 
care in Humla. 



 

 

Work with the new waterpipes. All is done by hand. Not so much snow on this photo, but a lot in Humla 
now.  

Our head of the school home, Lakpa Nurbu Lama, was 2018 awarded a Letter of 
Appreciation for his contribution towards our children´s school, Shree Mahabauddaha 
Secondary School. As we previously have reported, in 2017 the school was appointed to 
be one of Nepal's best schools in the so-called "remote areas". Both awards are an 
evidence of that even small organizations as KMCH can be appreciated for and feel as 
part of the development of Humla. It is very positive. 

Losar -The Tibetan New Year. 
On February the 5th we left the Earth Dog year 2145 and entered the Earth Pig year 2146. 
Losar is one of the most important festivals in the Tibetan cultural circle and thus also in 
the part of the Humla in which KMCH works. LOSAR is like a combination of Christmas 
Eve, New Year and birthday for us. No special birthdays are celebrated. All celebrations 
are concentrated to LOSAR. 

 Look at Pär´s TEDx-Talk about his book "Solved on the Spot. Men 
travelling together" 
The speech was held in Karlskrona in October 2018. Do you want to see it so use the 
address below or visit our website www.KMCHumla.se?   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dVy8HzLw0i4 

New Year and thus time to renew your membership or become a new 
member of KMCH Support Group. 

https://bifeada.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/tr/cl/GYhyUT8kpKsT62vQyTGSFg01xAZWFGxtFZPslSoTAAHcDhlhX9ucZjMWBZ89pDrehagd1S-1EH1y0qiU5AEXTl3K7ccHUWP8bxHwlge47M7h-xuzKYar1FgUDfzcPCtGCyDyD80yeh5I6pBqWyl82fYDx-NV0kYxICW2QWkoghTj08dsAiGck4jr5ZpGSyYcbVHH1ODJI0DO_mW9EOsd4qkDLNH9xeeFGD6bqoczyve-5683LPh5MFQwHdwXDmLRBqa7cPjeAntb_15tktoD5ESvchHLO9c
https://bifeada.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/tr/cl/1JekFMZ-dPAI7yE00Ewn1ZzIBBrxOqBOLlzVmHxYt9hTV5HFqjPn9hYGQw0qC2GrRv7YvRj6SN3CpWrzuqjZ92Z_SRWs6BaOHiE9DwXQBk5e9_HLxzhkFEkR4BpBrMVKCvchqS933TBlGrNWcwxNnJcExjRgCp0JAxjwlg7yOvWMZNnZFy6StjPFEgEW2FVh1MYNrEEFSzkyQmhn98Skcq1nK7vZpXn_B6FJuo8yomtgtqmQnk5S9lnDLZ6gr_hSe4EZ0PzO9osO4Zztr9CrWnW98duMlqZyetysro4KiYHbEF-G


We are happy to see that more of our donors also become members of the association. 
It costs 100 SEK. Payment can be made separately or together with a gift, but do not 
forget to announce that you wish to become a member. Please also indicate your e-mail 
address. 

IBAN SE57 BIC: SWEDSESS 8000 0832 7990 4500 6518. Payments can also be made by 
using PayPal, se on www.kmchumla.se. (Detta kanske tas bort) 

 “Thank you” from one of our students. 
Below you can read a letter from one of our students. 

https://bifeada.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/tr/cl/PQl4wEUPokzDvID97LRCviQBfKeNM6TfLMf_sfcSUZFI39LWI9a_zD4AEarea0SxWSC_yOfI7CHgyebKhmTmADHvJEhcrdyKmht-3mrwfrshaWoMV3Ys45GT7R_NQqVBP8hk5ocuwP5kQtx_LaCdTQi_IsG1tRinls2w-TLeCMS27PziYwtcdT0JiJjuHuwfG-Jlw61NmrmRgwZ_1xCJ4PDswERy2Cr6SDN4DwQnQMYiyOL9_UupLEAf1-_ruiwLbkNOMpPSG8z-


 

  Greetings   

from the board of  

KMCH Support Group 
  by 

Hans 



 

 

 PS. On 16 April, a group of eight persons will go to Nepal to visit the school home. It will 
be exciting to meet all the children, now 67, and visit the school, the new health clinic 
and the monastery. Perhaps we can have the opportunity to challenge the monks on a 
match in volleyball. We have a revenge to demand. DS. 
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